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DESIGNATED VISITOR PARKING AREAS 
We would like to remind all homeowners of the correct designated 
visitor parking areas, as highlighted in the picture below, especially 
since many residents will likely want to host gatherings this holiday 
season. 

Due to the limited visitor parking 
areas, we hope that all neighbors 
can work together to accommodate 
their visitors. 

Additionally, we ask that all 
residents please do not park on the 
sidewalks or gray areas.  

Thank you. 

 

ASSOCIATION WEBSITE 
www.overtonwalk.com 

The Overton Walk association website contains all HOA governing 
documents, architectural request information, instructions on how to 
pay dues online, owner access portals, and more! 

 

Contact Magnolia Management Services with questions or 
concerns at info@magnoliabr.com or (225) 286-7546  

STREET LIGHT 
OUTAGES 
If there is a streetlight out in 
front of your house, please 
report it to your electricity 
provider, Entergy, by calling 
them or going to their website 
to fill out an outage report at 
https://www.entergy.com/str
eetlightrepair/. 

Please consider making a 
report the next time you see a 
streetlight outage in order to 
fix broken streetlights in a 
timelier manner. 

 
 

 

HAPPY HOLIDAYS 
FROM MAGNOLIA 
 

Magnolia Management Services  

would like to wish all Overton  

Walk residents and their families  

a happy holiday season! 
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